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I am a motorcyclist and motorcycle Industry Professional that is in favor of lane 

sharing. Any "special interest" groups that are against lane splitting for any reason 

are not reflecting my interests. I spent a decade in Southern California lane sharing. I 

never felt safer or more in control that when able to do it. Riding in Oregon traffic is 

extremely dangerous due to the fact that I am constantly stuck in blind spots because 

I am not able to filter.  

 

Thank You, 

Quentin Wilson 

Portland, OR 


